
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Work Session 
December 18th 2020 

 
 
 
 

On December 18th 2020, Karl Brunell, chairman, called to order a special work 
session of the Kingsville Township Trustees at 12pm.  In attendance were 
Trustee Jim Branch, Trustee Michael Cliff, Trustee Karl Brunell, Road 
Superintendent Chris Bradek, and Road Department employee Scott Burdine. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review the status / condition of current road 
department equipment and consider potential future purchases. 
 
Needed repairs for the F550 one-ton were discussed and it was decided to allow 
Greg Sweet to perform the necessary work despite it not being covered under 
warranty. Coverage under the 5-year warranty was negated due to a lack of 
preventative maintenance (oil changes) done by the previous Road 
Superintendent. 
 
Mike Cliff made a motion to repair the F550 one-ton at a cost of $10,000. Karl 
Brunell seconded; all yes. 
 
A new tractor was discussed, and quotes were reviewed. Karl Brunell made a 
motion to purchase a new John Deere tractor / loader for a cost of $73,343.00. 
Jim Branch seconded; all yes.  
 
Karl Brunell Made a motion to adjourn. Mike Cliff seconded; all yes. Meeting 
adjourned. 


